
 

Do you need a JP? 
Justices of the Peace (JPs) are voluntary appointed officers who carry out a range of legally related tasks to 

help the community.   

JP services can range from witnessing and signing formal documents to hearing certain types of court 

matters.  By performing these services, they allow lawyers and the courts to concentrate on complex legal 

matters. 

You can find a JP here: 

• Cairns Central:   Mon – Sat 10am – 2pm (until 6pm Thursdays) 

• Cairns Courthouse:  Mon – Fri 10am – 2pm 

• Mt Sheridan:   Mon & Wed 10am – 2pm, Sat 9am – 1pm  

• Raintrees:    Mon, Thurs & Sat 10am – 2pm  

• Smithfield:    Mon & Sat 10am – 2pm, Thurs 2pm – 6pm 

• Stockland Earlville:  Mon & Wed 10am – 2pm & Sat 9am – 1pm 

• Westcourt (DFO):  Wed & Sat 10am – 2pm 


